
Infants: 
Etsome Terrace, 
Somerton, TA11 6LY 
 
Tel: 01458 272537 
kinginainfants@educ.somerset.gov.uk 
 

 

            Juniors: 
School Lane, Kirkham St., 

Somerton, TA11 7NL 
 

Tel: 01458 272587 
kinginajunior@educ.somerset.gov.uk 

 

Registered Office:  School Lane, Kirkham Street, Somerton, Somerset TA11 7NL 

 

 
 

Friday 14th December 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

We are pleased to inform you that plans are well under way for the building of our new school. The school 

will be on the Northfields site, Somerton and building will begin next summer 2019, ready for completion 

in September 2020. Further information will be released in the press and on social media within the next 

few days. 

Somerset County Council will be holding a public consultation event on the Junior school site from 3.15pm 

- 6.30pm on Thursday 31st January 2019, to which parents and community members will be invited.  

We will keep you updated with information as and when we receive it. 

Yours sincerely 

S Svenson 

Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 
  


